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To ensure that knowledge is shared with BEIS and the wider TCP, if successful the ESC AD will,
at an early stage, outline and share a draft knowledge transfer plan with BEIS. This document will
be continually updated during the course of the contract. It will outline different approaches to
knowledge transfer to ensure that learnings are shared with BEIS staff and IEA TCP members.
Aspects which could be proposed include:

¢ |dentification and sharing of relevant smart grid events so that BEIS, TCP and National
Team members can attend. These could include events such as:
International Conference on Smart Grid Deployment for Smart Cities — 9-10
December 2022 — London,

International Conference on Smart Grid and Smart Cities 2023 - 13 May 2023 —
London,

Smart Grid Forum Tech Week 2023 — No Date Confirmed,

2nd Annual Smart Grid and Future Energy Distribution Summit — 26-27 January 2023
- Vienna.

As well as industry events / conferences of this type, the ESC AD can also highlight events
tied to specific research work, such as the ESC’s Whole Energy System Accelerator
(https://es.catapult.org.uk/tools-and-labs/whole-energy-systems-accelerator/). This list
could be updated and shared with BEIS and others at regular intervals,

e Scheduling and definition of regular sessions with BEIS staff and others to share work
done by the National Team, TCP members and the wider smart grid community. This
could include pro-actively organising opportunities to present at and attend ISGAN
Academy webinars,

Identification of training events that could potentially be of interest to BEIS staff,
Maintenance of a Teams channel (or other similar platform) to share news, including with
the National Team (note ESC already maintains a National Team Teams channel, which
could be continued),

Creation of a newsletter to share developments,

Usage of the ESC’s Energy Launchpad portal (https://energylaunchpad.energy/) to share
recent news and developments in the space.

The plan will work consider regular updates to BEIS and National Team members to maintain
interest and awareness.

We will ensure that the Knowledge Transfer plan is reviewed with BEIS at regular intervals (min.
every 6 months) to make sure it is meeting its intended outcomes.



